MEMORANDUM

TO:


Mr. Ed Massey, Board Chair

Board Members

Dr. Randy Poe

FROM:

Mr. James Brewer, Principal, Conner Middle School
DATE:
August 4, 2017
RE:
CMS Summit Learning Program Participation Agreement
________________________________________________________________________________

The Conner Middle School SBDM Council requests that the Board of Education approve this agreement to utilize the Summit Learning Program Platform for the 2017-18 school year, approved at the Conner Middle School SBDM Council meeting on August 3, 2017.
I recommend that this Agreement be approved by the Board of Education, as presented. 
